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Barry Smitherman 
Chairman 

u 
Public Utility Commission of Texas 

January 25,2008 
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Jerry Perry ; s  
P.O. Box 254 : E i D D  
Arlington, TX 76004-0254 

Dear Mr. Perry: 

Thank you again for your informative letter regarding Oncor and the 
Commission’s review of the purchase of TXU Cop. Unfortunately, this proce 

c ul contested case here at the PUC, and I cannot discuss the merits of it with you.. 2 

I have filed your letter in the administrative record for this case so that all parties become aware 
of your concerns and the issues that you raise. 

Best Regards, 
-? 

Bakq&Srnitherman, 
Chairman 
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